URGENT MESSAGE REGARDING HEALTH SURVIELLANCE

As part of surveillance for COVID-19, health workers supported by RBP and De-Suups are
currently visiting every household in Phuentsholing to collect samples for COVID-19 tests.

Samples of one elderly member and one younger member from every household will be
collected for testing to determine the extent of infections.

It is in our common interest to ensure the smooth and efficient collection of samples so that
necessary interventions can be put in place in a timely manner.

At the same time, residents of Phuentsholing are requested not to panic or be alarmed as it
is a measure to contain the possible spread of the disease.

The support and cooperation of all residents of Phuentsholing is solicited.
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